éB EAST BAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

October 20, 2015

ADDENDUM NO. 2
TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS UNDER RFQ NO. 1602, “THICKENING POLYMERIC
FLOCCULANTS”

Notice is hereby given that Request for Quotation No. 1602 of the East Bay Municipal
Utility District has been revised as set forth below:

The date of the bid opening and bid response has been changed to November 18, 2015.

Time and bid opening location remain unchanged.

THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE SUBMITTED WITH THE BID.

An kelman
Manager of Purchasing
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